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E-mail Message

From: John Gallo (D
To: medboardconsultation

Cc:

Sent: at 11:

Received: 26/02/2012 at 11:21 AM

Subject: Doctors' Health Programs

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on a proposal to extend the
Victorian Doctors Health Program nationally. -

I am not in favour of such a proposal, since I believe that doctors have
at least the same access to health care as other citizens. There is no
need to increase their registration fees to provide for their health care
I believe that the regulatory issues regarding doctors' health can be
dealt with in the current structure of the Medical Board.

Yours sincerely,
John Gallo, FRACP, FRCPA

7/03/2012



